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July 10,2003 

Yates Petroleum Corporation 
105 South 4* Street 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210-2118 

Attn: Ms. Bonnie Floore 

2003 Plan of Development 
Indigo State Unit 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Floore: 

The Commissioner of Public Lands has, of this date, approved the above-captioned Plan of Development. Our 
approval is subject to like approval by all other appropriate agencies. 

The possibility of drainage by wells outside of the unit area and the need for further development ofthe unit 
may exist. You may be contacted at a later date regarding these possibilities. 

I f you have any questions or i f we may be of further help, please contact Pete Martinez at (505) 827-5791. 

Very truly yours, 

PATRICK H. LYONS 
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS 

J A M I BAILEY, Director 
' Oil, Gas and Minerals Division 

(505) 827-5744 
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COMMISSIONER'S OFFICE 
Phone (505) 827-5760 
Fax (505) 827-5766 

COMMERCIAL RESOURCES 
Phone (505) 827-5724 
Fax (505)827-6157 

ADMINISTRATION 
Phone (505) 827-5700 
Fax (505) 827-5853 

MINERAL RESOURCES 
Phone (505) 827-5744 
Fax (505) 827-4739 

GENERAL COUNSEL 
Phone (505) 827-5713 
Fax (505) 827-4262 

New Mexico State Land Office 
Commissioner of Public Lands 

Ray Powell, M.S., D.V.M. 

ROYALTY MANAGEMENT 
Phone (505) 827-5772 
Fax (505) 827-4739 

PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
Phone (505) 827-1245 
Fax (505) 827-5766 

SURFACE RESOURCES 
Phone (505) 827-5793 
Fax (505) 827-5711 

July 1, 2002 

Yates Petroleum Corporation 
105 South 4 t h Street 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210-2118 

Attn: Ms. Bonnie Floore 

2002 Plan of Development 
Indigo State Unit 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Floore: 

The Commissioner of Public Lands has, of this date, approved the above-captioned Plan of Development. Our 
approval is subject to like approval by all other appropriate agencies. 

The possibility of drainage by wells outside of the unit area and the need for further development of the unit 
may exist. You may be contacted at a later date regarding these possibilities. 

If you have any questions or if we may be of further help, please contact Pete Martinez at (505) 827-5791. 

Very truly yours, 

RAY POWELL, M.S., D.V.M. 
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS 

JAMI BAILEY, Director 
Oil, Gas and Minerals Division 
(505) 827-5744 
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April 5, 2000 Af: 

Lori Wrotenbery, Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Department of Energy, 

Minerals and Natural Resources 
2040 South Pacheco Street 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

RE: In the matter of Case 123 72: Application of Yates Petroleum Corporation 
for Approval of a Unit Agreement, Lea County, New Mexico. 

Dear Ms. Wrotenbery, 

Yates Petroleum Corporation hereby respectfully requests that the Examiner Hearing in 
the above-referenced case which is currently scheduled for April 6, 2000 be continued to 
the April 20, 2000 Examiner Hearing Docket. 

Your attention to this request is appreciated. 

Very truly yours, 

William F. Carr 

WFC:md 


